## West Amwell Township Open Space Reorganization meeting March 12,2024

- 1 Meeting started at 7PM
- 2 In attendance: John Cronce, George Fisher. Committee representative Steve Bergenfeld was absent.
- 2 John Cronce was elected Chairman. George Fisher elected Secretary.
- 3 Meetings will be the second Tuesday of every other month starting in March.

## 4 Discussions:

- a. Amwell Valley Conservancy. The Conservancy property is being considered for preservation for open space in the Township. We agreed this would be an excellent property to preserve. We also considered the Faran property, the Nelson property, and the Sneddon property. All these properties are contiguous and have shown some interest in being preserved. We will have further discussions with the property owners and the county to determine the direction the Township will take.
- b. The Township hunting program. We discussed the number of bucks harvested from Township property during the past hunting season. We agreed that rebiding the hunting rights to these properties prior to the next hunting season would be an appropriate action. This will be discussed with the township committee.

We also discussed the number of signs that are missing on the various properties. The Township Road department has been notified of these missing signs and they will be replaced as soon as possible.

5 The meeting ended at 830 PM.

George Fisher Secretary West Amwell Township Open Space Committee